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From: Secretary <Secretary@nre.tas.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 30 August 2022 8:41 AM
To: Planning
Cc: Mellor, Sonia
Subject: Public Exhibition - George Town Council Draft Local Provisions Schedule  - Comments 

from the Department of Natural Resources and Environment Tasmania
Attachments: Letter from the Acting Secretary, Department of Natural Resources and Environment 

Tasmania.pdf

Good morning 

On behalf of the Acting Secretary, Jason Jacobi, please see the attached correspondence for your attention. 

Regards 

Sally 

Sally Shepherd 
Executive Officer 
Office of the Secretary 
Department of Natural Resources and Environment Tasmania 
T: (03) 6165 3293  
E: sally.shepherd@nre.tas.gov.au 
W: nre.tas.gov.au 
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destruction of the transmission, or its return at our cost. No liability is accepted for any unauthorised use of the information contained in this transmission. 












